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Facility Booking Program 
NLPS has launched a new facility 
booking program. The program 
enables users to set up and 
manage their account, do online 
bookings and make payments.  The 
new software, powered by 
PerfectMind, streamlines services 
and provides intuitive and user-
friendly online facility bookings. 
Thanks for your patience during 
the transition. If you have any 
questions or concerns with your 
online login, please email 
rentals@sd68.bc.ca or call 250-
741-5241 or 250-741-5244. 

 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   
at sd68.bc.ca 

0 4  
WELCOME 

            
Welcome back everyone! 
Wishing students and staff a 
spectacular year!  Reminder 
to drive safe and watch for 
pedestrians and extra traffic.   

Happy start-up 2018-19! 

 

Welcome Back 

To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 
The Greater Nanaimo Early Years Partnership hosts two 
FREE Healthy Start Fairs for children up to 6 yrs & their 
families: 

Tuesday, Sep. 25: 12 noon to 3pm, Gabriola Island 

Tuesday, Nov. 20: 10am to 1pm, Nanaimo 
 

HEALTHY 
FAIRS 
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Healthy Start Fairs 

                                       

The nomination period is 
now open for the 
upcoming Board of 
Education Trustee 
election 2018.  
Nomination documents 
will be accepted until 
Friday, September 14.  
Call to make an 
appointment 250 741-
5231. 

Find our more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Nomination Papers 
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